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FROM THE HEADMASTER 
 

OVERSEAS MARKETING TRIP – 
VISITING SISTER SCHOOLS & TRADE 
DELEGATION 

For the last two weeks I have been visiting our Sister Schools in 
Japan and meeting with parents of our current International 
School students in Hong Kong. In addition to this, I joined a 
Queensland Trade Delegation promoting Queensland education, 
both schooling and tertiary, in Hong Kong and Macau. 

At the Trade Delegation, I shared the work we are doing to 
support the development of key 21st Century Skills with 
our Realms of Thinking and the work we have done to develop a 
third pathway for learning: an entrepreneurial pathway. This work 

garnered significant interest both from international educators as well as other schools from around 
Australia.  In fact, some of these Australian schools are so impressed with the work being undertaken at 
St Paul’s that they have booked visits to come and see firsthand what is happening on our campus. High 
praise indeed. 

What was certainly evident, was the high regard in which the Australian education system is held by the 
families in each of those countries, and their keen interest in the key skills that students need to have to 
be successful in the world of tomorrow. 

As you would expect, each of those countries is very business-oriented with the most sought-after 
tertiary pathway being Business Studies. The people of those countries recognise that opportunities in 
the future will be found in young people’s ability to think like an innovator. 

But I was surprised to hear parents had a particular interest in a young person’s character development. 
Traditionally, we think of Asian cultures as being driven for academic success, but they too recognise 
that happiness, or fulfilment in life, isn’t found in material things or a successful career, but that 
relationships and character matter above all else. 

Each of the schools that formed part of the Trade Delegation were able to share their particular 
emphasis on the development of the whole person. Perhaps this is to be expected, as all of the eight 
schools represented were “independent schools”; and independent schools traditionally have a strong 
focus on a holistic education. 

 

http://realmsofthinking.com.au/
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As always, it is interesting visiting other schools across the world to see what they are doing. There is so 
much to learn from each other. However, what I am constantly reminded of when I visit schools across 
the world is how fortunate we are in Australia. We often lament about our lot in life, but we really are 
extraordinarily lucky, and our children have remarkable opportunities. 

 

DR PAUL BROWNING 
HEADMASTER 

 

 

 

 

 

  

FROM THE HEADMASTER 
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FROM THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR OF 
FAITH & COMMUNITY 

 

STUDENT WELLBEING 

At St Paul’s School we subscribe to a holistic ideal of education, 

in which we focus on who the child is becoming, rather than 

simply what knowledge and skills they have acquired. We want 

our children to live good lives. We want them to flourish, and we 

believe that flourishing should be seen in all aspects of a 

person’s life – psychological, social, emotional, intellectual, 

physical and spiritual.  

 

Consequently, we are developing a bespoke Student Wellbeing 

Program, as an expression of our School purpose statement (“To 

prepare resilient global citizens, who are innovative thinkers, with 

a heart for servant leadership”). Called ‘Ways of Being’, our wellbeing program has five key components: 

 

1. Character and virtues 

2. Values and ethics 

3. Physical health and wellbeing 

4. Mental health and wellbeing 

5. Spiritual formation 

 

You have heard me speak about character and virtues before. The St Paul’s Character Framework 

comprises ten virtues which all members of the community are encouraged to demonstrate. These 

virtues are reflected in the Behavioural Choices and Consequences, which are also implemented across 

the school. Clear connections are made between the virtues and behaviour: where necessary, 

classroom teachers reinforce these connections as part of their teaching. 

 

From the ‘Ways of Being’ components outlined above, we are in the process of developing a Wellbeing 

curriculum. This curriculum comprises a wide variety of understandings and capabilities – some of which 

are already embedded in the ‘regular’ curriculum in years P-10 as part of the Australian Curriculum (eg. 

Personal and Social Capability, Ethical Understanding, Intercultural Understanding), but others of which 

FROM THE HEADMASTER 
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need to be delivered in an ‘add-on’ manner. Of course, as a Christian school, we have chosen to include 

Religion and Values Education (RaVE) as part of our core teaching program, and this provides a context 

in P-12 to deliver some aspects of our ‘Ways of Being’. 

 

In the secondary school we have two other opportunities to engage students with ‘Ways of Being’. The 

first of these is our vertical tutor group time where, among other things, tutors can discuss with their 

tutees on a regular basis issues that pertain to wellbeing. Student diaries contain special resources from 

The Resilience Project, which serve to stimulate thought and discussion. 

 

We also have what are known as ‘Flex’ lessons, on Monday (period 6) every week. Currently these 

lessons are arranged in year groups, with students coming together every second week for a 

presentation on a topic that comes from our Wellbeing curriculum that may not be covered in sufficient 

depth during the course of regular lessons. The advantage of these Flex lessons (over tutor group and 

whole-House meetings) is that we can deliver content that is age-appropriate. We plan to address a 

range of sensitive topics (including sexuality and intimate relationships, mental health, drugs and alcohol, 

and safe use of technology) with students, revisiting topics each year in a way that is appropriate to 

students’ stage of development. The table below will give you a sample of the type of topics we plan to 

cover in these sessions – 

 

Year 

level 

Topics covered within the ‘Ways of Being’ Flex lessons 

7 Emotional literacy 

Digital security 

Online grooming 

Puberty – what’s happening? 

Pornography – the dangers 

8 Resilience (5 sessions) 

Online time management 

Love and lust in the 21st century / Respectful 

romantic relationships 

Sexting – the risks 

Sexual orientation 

Body image and eating disorders 

9 Prejudice & discrimination 

Problematic internet use 

Alcohol education 

Understanding the ASD spectrum 

Pregnancy, contraception & STIs 

Anxiety – when does it become a problem? 

10 Teen sleep requirements 

What is depression? 

Gender & sexuality 

Safe choices – sexuality 

Food, mood and mental health 

11 Mindfulness 

Alcohol education (2) 

Careers with the ADF 

Pregnancy, contraception & STIs 

Cyber-bullying, harassment and revenge-

porn 

12 Academic integrity 

‘What’s love got to do with it?’ 

Body-image – self and others 

An attitude of gratitude 

Life after school (Red Frogs presentation) 

Schoolies safety (Red Frogs presentation) 

 

MR NIGEL GRANT 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR OF FAITH & COMMUNITY 

  

FROM THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR OF FAITH & 

COMMUNITY 
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IMPORTANT DATES 

 

Please find a complete list of dates 

in the School calendar, accessible 

via Parent Lounge.  

 

 

 

 Activity Date 

Year 7 Immunisations #1 20 March 

Year 7 GCC Meetings 21 March 

Year 12 Exam Block 28 March – 4 April  

Year 11 Formative Testing 1 – 4 April 

Formal Thurs 4 April, 6.30-10.30pm  
 

 

   

 

FAREWELL TEIKYO KANI JNR 
SCHOOL, JAPAN 

We farewelled visiting students from Teikyo Kani Junior School, Japan this 
week. The Service Learning Committee cooked a sausage sizzle and hosted 
a showdown of giant Jenga. 
 
Our domestic students won the game, but the girls from Teikyo Kani put up an 
outstanding fight. 
 
The event was an opportunity to have some fun and say goodbye to some 
new friends. 

 

   

‘LUNCH AND LEARN’ MENTORING 
SESSION 

One of our CIE teams, Scrubber Surprise, had a ‘Lunch and Learn’ session 

last week with a difference… St Paul’s staff member Jane Briigmann popped 

in to mentor them! 

 

Scrubber Surprise were runners up at the 2018 Entrepreneurs Club Pi tch 

Night. They are extremely keen and committed to making their business idea 

work. 

 

With the goal of making bath-time engaging, safe, and fun, they want to get their product into customer hands by December this 

year. 

 

First stop, a session with one of our staff members Jane Briigmann. Jane makes soaps and candles to allow her creativity to 

flow and swaps or gives them away for charitable causes. Jane was able to share her years of trial and error and top tips to get 

Scrubber Surprise started on their soap and business journey. BIG thanks to Jane for her mentorship, time and energy. 

 

To learn more about Scrubber Surprise, see HERE. 

SECONDARY SCHOOL 

https://www.stpauls.qld.edu.au/students-idea-will-have-kids-in-a-lather/
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WOMEN’S WEEK ‘LEADHERS’ WORKSHOP  

In partnership with the University of Queensland, the Centre for Innovators and 
Entrepreneurs held their first ever Women’s Week LeadHers Workshop! 
 
The CIE joined forces with the UQ Ideas Hub to design and deliver an 
innovative Female Leadership Program to celebrate QLD Women’s Week (2-
10 March, 2019) and foster mother-daughter relationships. 
 
On Tuesday, St Paul’s mothers and daughters attended the CIE to learn 
alongside one another, share stories, reflect, and achieve great things 
together. 
 
Participants heard from amazing guest speakers, Yas Grigaliunas (World’s 
Biggest Garage Sale), Shannon Cooper (My Food Religion) and Lucy Rament 
(Auto & General), all successful female leaders in their respective industries. The workshop also involved a live cooking 
demonstration! 
 
At the end, all involved were able to walk away with enriched relationships, new knowledge, and a suite of strategies to support 
them in their leadership futures.  
 
Thank you to the generous sponsors, Auto & General, UQ, and Zen Sisters Food for supporting us to make this event possible. 
 
Dr Renae Jones 
Director of the Centre for Innovators and Entrepreneurs (CIE)  

 

   

 

YEAR 7 CAMP 

The Year 7 cohort was the first year level to go on camp this year! 
 
The three day experience at Kenilworth Homestead involved hiking, camping out, canoeing, mountain biking, an environmental 
program and a ropes component. Underpinning these activities was the School’s Character Framework, and virtues such as 
resilience, courage, respect and perseverance. 
 
Students embraced the challenges put before them and returned to School more confident in their ability to problem solve and 
work with each other as a team. 
 
Read more from Mr Cameron Howes, Head of Experiential Learning Development, HERE.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

SECONDARY SCHOOL SECONDARY SCHOOL 
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ASH WEDNESDAY 

During our Ash Wednesday Service students and staff were invited to receive ashes on 

their hand or fo rehead in the sign of the cross. These ashes are a reminder that, “for 

dust you are and to dust you will return.” – Gen 3:19. 

Ash Wednesday marks the commencement of Lent, a time of prater and fasting before 

Easter. Thank you to Rev Mark and the Chapel captains for leading this service and 

time of reflection.  

 

   

 

SERVICE LEARNING UPDATE – CLEAN UP AUSTRALIA DAY 

Service Learning at St Paul’s focuses on two specific areas: Social Justice and Environmental Stewardship. The 2019 Service 

Learning Environmental program got underway on Friday the 1 March with our Clean Up St Paul’s Day, and was followed by 

Clean Up Australia Day on Sunday 3 March. This program has run for the past two years and it has been very pleasing to see 

steady growth in terms of student participation and the willingness of a broad range of students. Their involvement is extremely 

valuable to this community project! 

Both events saw student participation grow by over 50% since last year. On Friday we had 57 students out and about the 

grounds collecting 15 bags of rubbish. The event at Pine Rivers Park on Sunday morning saw 37 intrepid representatives of the 

school brave a fairly wet start to the day to collect over 20 bags of rubbish from the parklands that adjoin the School.  Pine 

Rivers Park is a central hub for our local community, hosting major events and being a meeting place for families and 

community organizations. Our students playing a role in keeping it clean and free of unsightly litter, is an important way for St 

Paul’s to show our community spirit and look after our local environment.   

Pleasingly, this year our anti-litter contingent was made up of representatives from all sectors of our community: family groups, 

past students, International students and students from across all year levels of the Secondary School. Taja House was once 

again well represented as this event is traditionally this House’s Service project.  

This year our Service Team will once again be promoting the sale of re-usable coffee cups through the Retail Shop to fund the 

Koala Corridor which is taking shape at the northern end of the School grounds. The Koala Corridor will continue to grow as 

each term students will be involved in tree-planting days. Currently we have approximately 300 trees in the ground and the team 

will look to bring this up to over 1000 by the end of the year. Cutting the School’s waste and increasing our recycling are also 

projects that the Service Team are planning currently.  

It is looking like a busy and highly productive year ahead.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Cameron Howes 
Head of Experiential Learning Development  

 

 

   

SECONDARY SCHOOL 
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YR 6/7 MATHS TOURNAMENT 

Recently a team of Year 6 students and a team of Year 7 students represented St Paul’s at the All Hallows’ and Gregory 

Terrace Maths Tournament. The students participated in two rounds – the first round saw them tackling 12 problems as a group 

and the second saw them answering up to 20 questions in pairs. They applied their knowledge, demonstrated high level thinking 

and represented St Paul’s very well.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Cathy Smith 

Realms Coach and Teacher (Maths) 

 

 

SECONDARY SCHOOL ASSESSMENT PLANNERS AND SUBJECT 

LEARNING OUTLINES 

Parents and Caregivers, do you know you can access your student’s Assessment Planner and Subject Learning Outlines via 

Parent Lounge?  This information is readily available to assist you to support your student’s learning.  

Attached is a step by step guide to access the information.  If you have further questions, please do not hesitate to contact your 

student’s House Tutor. 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

CAREERS EXPO 

Counselling Department will be hosting a Careers Expo on Monday, 20 May 2019 from 2.25 pm – 3.30pm.  We have invited 

Universities, TAFE, Defence Force, Emergency Services and various private training providers to attend. This is a great 

opportunity for all Year 10, 11 and 12 students and parents to find out more information about career pathways you may be 

interested in.   

More information will be provide closer to the day. 

 

 

   

SECONDARY SCHOOL 

https://www.stpauls.qld.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2019/03/Secondary-School-Assessment-Planners-and-Subject-Learning-Outlines.pdf
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LOST PROPERTY 

Lost Property will now be kept in the Krebs centre reception, and students are most welcome to come and check for their 

misplaced belongings. 

To assist with managing  the number of unnamed items making their way to Lost Property, these items will be kept for two 

weeks.  After this time items such as drink bottles, lunch boxes etc will be disposed of, and unnamed clothing will be donated to 

charity. 

Every effort will be made to locate the owners of named lost property and valuable items such as watches, blazers etc via 

student emails. 

It would be greatly appreciated if clothing items, calculators, bottles etc could all be clearly named. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

SECONDARY SCHOOL 
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IMPORTANT DATES 

 

Please find a complete list of dates 

in the School calendar, accessible 

via Parent Lounge.  

 

 

 

 Activity Date 

Inter-House Swimming Carnival (Yr 3-12) Mon 4 Mar 

Year 5 Ipswich Art Gallery Wed 20 Mar 

Prep G Bilby Adventure Bunyaville Wed 20 Mar 

JSSG Meeting Thurs 21 Mar 

Year 6 Parent Info Evening Thurs 21 Mar 

Year 1 Incursion – Toys from the past Mon 1 April 

Inter-House Cross Country Tue 2 April 

‘Sneak Peek’ Wed 3 April 

Prep B Bilby Adventure Bunyaville Wed 3 April 

JS Car park Raffle & Sausage Sizzle Wed 3 April 

Easter Bonnet Parade Thurs 4 April 

LAST DAY OF TERM 1 Thurs 4 April 

FIRST DAY OF TERM 2 Tue 23 April 
 

 

PARENT DESIGN NIGHT 

How would you like to know ‘HOW’ and ‘WHAT’ your kids learn in Design 
Technology? How would you like to know ‘WHAT’ the Possibility Hub is and 
‘HOW’ your kids use it? Well now’s your chance.  
  
On Tuesday 19 March, 6-8pm our Junior School Captains will be running 
a Design Experience for Parents. This is NOT a lecture or ‘Chalk and Talk’. 
This is a learning experience where parents will use the Design method of 
thinking to design and prototype a solution to a problem, facilitated by 
students. 
  
If you’re interested in this guaranteed FUN night, please RSVP to Mr Hill by  
Friday 15th March. We are limited to 20 places so get in fast. 
  
Mr Justin Hill (Teacher) 
j.hill@stpauls.qld.edu.au 
 

 

 

 

 

 

JUNIOR SCHOOL 

mailto:j.hill@stpauls.qld.edu.au
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THE JOLLY POSTMAN 

Mr Sheriff is one of many associate staff members who maintain the day-to-day running of the School. In particular, he helps to 
get messages to ‘The Jolly Postman’! 

Students in Year 1 have been writing postcards to their parents, and know that they need stamps to help them get to where they 
are needed. At School, Mr Sheriff uses a ‘franking machine’ to weigh, calculate postage and stamp letters, so that they can be 
given to ‘The Jolly Postman’! 

Yesterday afternoon, the Year 1s were treated with a visit to Mr Sheriff’s office, located in the dock of the Tooth Building. 

Thank you, Mr Sheriff, for taking your time to show us how the franking machine works! – Mrs Casablanca and Mrs Barratt 

 

 

   

OSHC UPDATE 

We have been very busy over at OSHC this year!  We have had some of our team 

members move on to new and exciting adventures and we have a new vision for our 

Families in 2019.  A morning in Before School Care is a fantastic opportunity for the 

children to relax among friends, enjoy a healthy breakfast and complete any homework 

tasks that they haven’t had a chance to finish.  Every morning our yarning circle is guided 

by the Action for Happiness Calendar which provides an opportunity for us to reflect on our 

emotional wellbeing and consider the impact we can have on others.  Our After School 

program provides varies opportunities for our children to choose from.  There is Arts and 

Crafts, Sports Club, Tech Time, Homework Club, Gardening Club, Cartooning Class just to 

name a few.  Starting soon will be our Cooking Club and Sewing Club.  We provide a 

nutritious afternoon tea snack for the children and are also more than happy to ensure that 

your child can attend any of the amazing extracurricular activities on offer here at ST 

Pauls.  We are very excited to have just taken delivery of some amazing new furniture and 

resources and are very keen to develop our loose parts area.  If you would like more 

information in regards to our service and what we provide, please come and visit us or drop 

us an email at asp@ymcabrisbane.org we look forward to hearing from you soon! 

Pictured right: Emre, supported by Joshua and Sakethram, built our new paper storage trolley.  

 

mailto:asp@ymcabrisbane.org
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BRAMBLE BAY SWIMMING 

On Friday 15 February, 16 Junior School students were selected to attend the Bramble Bay Swimming Trials. We had great 
success as four girls and four boys made it into the Bramble Bay Team. 

At the Bramble Bay event our eight students raced fantastically and many made PB’s in their events. 

A huge congratulation to Annabelle Creswell who was selected into the Met North team in 5 events. 

She was awarded two silver medals for 100m Free and 50m Free, three bronze for 50m Fly and Back and 200m IM. 

This is an amazing achievement as it is so hard to make it through into the Met North Team. Annabelle came 1st and received a 
Gold medal for her 200m Freestyle but did not make the qualifying time to make selection. 

Annabelle will now be competing at the Qld State Championships and we wish her much success at this next Carnival. 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

JUNIOR SCHOOL 



 

ST PAUL’S SCHOOL THE LINK – Term 1, Week 7 (2019) 13 

   

 

IMPORTANT NOTICES 

 There are a number of parents/guardians who have yet to reply to the email (sent on January 31) acknowledging the 

terms and conditions set out in the new Instrumental Lesson Agreement Extra-Curricular Ensembles Agreement form. 

Please do so as soon as possible if you have not done so already. 

 

 We are still awaiting the return of the Extra-Curricular Ensembles Agreement from some ensemble members. These 

have been given out to students over the past few weeks in rehearsals. Please read over these carefully and return, 

signed by both student and guardian, to the Music Centre as soon as possible. 

 

 

   

 
JAZZ AT LINCOLN CENTRE ORCHESTRA WITH WYNTON 
MARSALIS WORKSHOP PROGRAM 
 

Our Big Band had the amazing opportunity to work with Jason Marsalis and Chris Crenshaw, two members of the 

Jazz at Lincoln Centre Orchestra, on Wednesday in a special day workshop at QPAC. They have worked incredibly 

hard since before the beginning of the term to learn three very difficult, university level pieces, and they sounded 

awesome. Well done to all Big Band members, and to Mr Allen for helping them sound so good in such a short 

space of time! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you haven’t already, please check out our Music website, like our St Paul’s Music Facebook page and follow us on Instagram 
(@musicsps) for Music information (and some great photos of your kids in action). 

  

Kellee Green (Head of Music) and Clint Allen (Associate Head of Music) 

 

  

 MUSIC 

http://stpaulsmusic.com.au/
https://www.facebook.com/stpaulsmusic/
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INTER-HOUSE SWIMMING 
CARNIVAL 

Congratulations to Gladius and Taja House! 

For the third year in a row Gladius have been 
crowned champions of the Swimming Carnival. This 
year Taja took home the Spirit Award. 

As always it was a close competition, with only 100 
points between first, second and third place. Fabulous 
effort! 

More photos can be found on the School’s Facebook 

page.  

 

 

   

 

INTERNATIONAL VS DOMESTIC BASKETBALL 

On Friday 8 March there was an epic basketball match held in the Walker Centre between a team of International students and 
a team of domestic students. This event usually takes place in HPE Week, but students could not wait until Term 2!.  
 
There was much hype in the lead-up; teams selected and posters made and displayed around the school. Fantastic 
sportsmanship and great skill were on display and both teams were well supported by a large crowd of students, cheering on 
both sides. It is fantastic to see our international students integrating with our local students.  
 
Students are keen to make this a regular event in the school calendar – we hope to see more events like this in the near future!  
 
Ms Kathleen Power 
House Leader (Mitre) and EAL Teacher 

 

 

SPORT 

https://www.facebook.com/STPAULSat4036
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INTERNATIONAL 
WOMEN’S DAY 

Today is International Women's Day and 

we are very blessed at St Paul's to have a 

wonderful group of female leaders across 

the school. 

 

Pictured here are our Junior School House 

and Junior School captains alongside our 

Executive, House and School captains. 

 

A great advantage of being a Pre-Prep to 

Year 12 school is the capacity for younger 

students to interact with older students. 

We're grateful to our  

Secondary captains for investing in the lives of our Junior captains and helping them develop their leadership skills. 

 

When School Captain, Lauren Stanley, was asked about what advice she had for the younger female students at 

St Paul's, she said: “Get involved in whatever it is you’re passionate about! Find what you love and do that. And, 

speak up – don’t be afraid to share your ideas and opinions. You are you!” 

 

Great advice, Lauren! #iwd2019  

 

   

 

APEX LEGENDS – WHAT PARENTS 
SHOULD KNOW ABOUT THIS NEW 
ONLINE GAME 

Depending on whom you ask, the word “Fortnite” evokes vastly 
different reactions in Australian homes. For teenagers, Fortnite is 
the most popular computer game of their time. For parents, Fortnite 
can be seen to be addictive for their children, changing their 
behavior and creating tensions in the household. Well, get ready for 
a new Fortnite. 

Apex Legends arrived a few weeks ago, generating more than 25 million downloads in its first week. In contrast, 
Fortnite had 10 million downloads in its first fortnight in 2017. Like Fortnite, Apex Legends is part of the battle 
royale genre of games. 

For insights into Apex Legends and its possible effects, we spoke with Anglican Schools Commission Cyber Safety 
and Digital Wellbeing Advocate Steve Window, who has played the game and believes many parents may be 
unaware their children are already playing it. With his help, we have put together a list of points that parents need 
to know – from Apex Legends’ addictive properties to strategies for dealing with the game should it cause concerns 
in your family. 

 

   

 

GENERAL SCHOOL NEWS 

https://www.facebook.com/Int.WomensDay/?__tn__=K-R&eid=ARDIDss1qrGzm-h6_GyawA89ngAc7zouEYiZRZ-3xX6o_HDXn4pSx5eWVmy1KeYN8zzczFwrxD3pZGKs&fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARCBOMawNgRkkWsK-plGgDQWgQUkdHlNLdLsa6gFA8Zj24UNaroBRn6X9OUxTbQ90GiQBxf4oy9fMPs4NaQSIiXlx382-rKBgMnBJgjvb714lRRHvBsJC1Y8xCeOOwirDv-qPeQKfbhiCFlLhxQlmAnRdA19kcb7gfE_7WPcEnHZocPF9Nx6h1fAOmk6Z25Gk-xy0N9TTzSdLj_nh2cVGRkEc_5ApgRCroaTujIjwHXL2_aLKzjXkOtdxyv6txLeVNz87VmKvlI_pxB3_GeChOCGkUZ9f6QrtE2V6gP2CFGknvwk0cY7V1_7HP_JS8R5HOhfvTPDP-e2-M1iZVEwSRpnLA
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/iwd2019?source=feed_text&epa=HASHTAG&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARCBOMawNgRkkWsK-plGgDQWgQUkdHlNLdLsa6gFA8Zj24UNaroBRn6X9OUxTbQ90GiQBxf4oy9fMPs4NaQSIiXlx382-rKBgMnBJgjvb714lRRHvBsJC1Y8xCeOOwirDv-qPeQKfbhiCFlLhxQlmAnRdA19kcb7gfE_7WPcEnHZocPF9Nx6h1fAOmk6Z25Gk-xy0N9TTzSdLj_nh2cVGRkEc_5ApgRCroaTujIjwHXL2_aLKzjXkOtdxyv6txLeVNz87VmKvlI_pxB3_GeChOCGkUZ9f6QrtE2V6gP2CFGknvwk0cY7V1_7HP_JS8R5HOhfvTPDP-e2-M1iZVEwSRpnLA&__tn__=%2ANK-R
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ENTERTAINMENT BOOK 

The new 2019 | 2020 Entertainment Books are coming soon! 
 

Order your new 2019|2020 Entertainment ™  Membership today to receive up to $120 in Early Bird Offers! 

Choose from the traditional Entertainment™ Book or the NEW Entertainment™ Digital Membership, which puts the value of the 

Book onto your iPhone or Android smartphone! 

Each membership has hundreds of 50% off and 2-for-1 offers for restaurants, cafés, attractions, hotels, shopping, groceries and 

travel and contain over 2,000 offers that you can use whenever you like until 1st June 2020. 

 

PLUS St Paul's School retains 20% of the price of every Membership sold which goes towards Vanuatu Outreach 

Program)!  

 

 

 

 

 

Order now: https://www.entbook.com.au/22040p5 

2019 & 2020 (TENTATIVE) TERM DATES 

2019 and 2020 (tentative) term dates can be found on our website HERE. 

 

 

  

   

 

RETAIL SHOP 

Opening hours: Monday to Friday, 8:00am – 4:00pm 

For a list of 2019 uniform requirements, see HERE. 
  

 

   

GENERAL SCHOOL NEWS 

GENERAL SCHOOL NEWS & NOTICES 

GENERAL SCHOOL NEWS 

http://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/about/Choose-your-Membership
http://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/about/Choose-your-Membership
https://www.entbook.com.au/22040p5
https://www.stpauls.qld.edu.au/term-dates/
https://www.stpauls.qld.edu.au/current-parents/school-resources/retail-shop/
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COUNSELLING 

 

Helpful contacts 

 Beyond Blue  1300 22 4636 

 Kids Helpline  1800 55 1800 

 Lifeline   13 11 14 

 Youth Beyond Blue www.youthbeyondblue.com/  

 

   

 

CAREER NEWS 

This service provides students, parents and staff members with up to date career information. The information is updated 

fortnightly and we highly recommend that you scan it regularly for items of interest, especially for students in the Senior School. 

Please click HERE to access the latest Career News. 

 

Career information is also available on the St Paul’s School Careers website at https://www.stpaulscareers.com.au/.  

Click HERE to see the latest newsletter from the website host, Career Tools. 

 

   

DATE CLAIMER – CAREERS EXPO 

Counselling Department will be hosting a Careers Expo on Monday, 20 May 2019 from 2.25 pm – 3.30pm.  We have invited 

Universities, TAFE, Defence Force, Emergency Services and various private training providers to attend. This is a great 

opportunity for all Year 10, 11 and 12 students and parents to find out more information about career pathways you may be 

interested in.   

More information will be provide closer to the day. 

 

   

 
USEFUL CAREER WEBSITES 

My Future www.myfuture.edu.au 

Job Outlook www.jobsearch.gov.au/joboutlook 

 

   

 

 

  

WELLBEING CENTRE 

http://www.youthbeyondblue.com/
https://www.stpauls.qld.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2019/03/12-Mar-25-Mar-Options-Career-Information-Bulletin-Edition-4.pdf
https://www.stpaulscareers.com.au/
https://www.stpauls.qld.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2019/03/February-Career-News.pdf
http://www.myfuture.edu.au/
http://www.jobsearch.gov.au/joboutlook
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ST PAUL’S SCHOOL SUPPORTERS ASSOCIATION (SPSSA) 

Notice is hereby given that the St Paul’s School Supporters Association will hold its Annual General Meeting on Tuesday 26 
March at 6:30pm in the Tooth Centre Lounge. All parents, carers and supporters are invited to attend this meeting and are 
eligible to both nominate for Committee positions and vote on the election of Officers.   
 
More details and a nomination form can be found HERE. 

 

FOOTBALL SUPPORTERS GROUP 

Notice of the Football Supporters Group Annual General Meeting (AGM) is on at 7pm Monday 
25th March in the school library. Attached is a ‘Notice’ with all the details.  
 
To ensure the FSG caters for the Football needs across the entire school, all supporters are 
welcome to play a part in 2019. To achieve this we need voices from Junior, Middle & Senior 
schools so whether you have one or ten years remaining at the school, please get involved. So 
rally up a few football faces and come along to the meeting.  The AGM will be followed by a 
General Meeting. Note the current Treasurer and President are required to step down after 3 
years in their roles so we need more parents to get involved. 
 

 
In the interim, please don’t hesitate to make contact if you have any questions.  
 
Peter Deane 
Football Supporters Group  
Fsgpresident@spssa.org.au 

 

RUGBY SUPPORTERS GROUP 

To kick off the Rugby 
season, all players and 
supporters are invited to 
attend our annual 
“Welcome to Rugby” 
season launch on 
Saturday 16 
March.  Further 
information can be found 
in the flyer (download 
HERE), and tickets are 

available for purchase via Flexischools.  
 
Did you know that we have a Facebook 
page?  Stay up to date with all things rugby by 
following us at “SPS Rugby”. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUPPORTER GROUPS 

https://www.stpauls.qld.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2019/03/SPSSA-AGM-Notice-Committee-Nomination-2019.pdf
https://www.stpauls.qld.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2019/03/FSSG-AGM-Notice-and-Nomination-2019.pdf
mailto:Fsgpresident@spssa.org.au
https://www.stpauls.qld.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2019/03/RSG-Welcome-Dinner-2019.pdf
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CRICKET SUPPORTERS GROUP 

President’s Message  
 
The BBL may be over but St Paul’s cricket has been marching on even despite some strong winds 
on the weekend.  
 
Our JTAS teams have been unstoppable this season so far – well done to all the players and 
coaches.  Our Under 11 BNJCA girls’ team has been playing some good cricket.   
 
The cricket gets tougher as you get older and the honours have been fairly even at the TAS level so 
far this season - 2 from 5 against Westmac, 2 from 5 against Canterbury and 2 from 5 against JPC.  
Special mention to our Intermediate 1st and 2nd teams who not only had a win against JPC but also 
sit atop of their respective TAS tables at the half way mark of the season.                     
 

 
For full TAS results visit http://www.theassociatedschools.com.au/uploads/documents/1-Results-Cricket.pdf 
   
Good luck to all teams this Saturday! 

 
To read the full Cricket Report, click HERE.  

 

 

PARENT (AND CAREGIVERS) CONNECT SUPPORTERS GROUP 

Inaugural Annual General Meeting (AGM) 

Monday 1 April, 2019 at 6pm in the School Library 

 

Technology is evolving at an ever-increasing rate impacting the way we live, work and play, across all works of life.  

The Parent Connect Support Group (PCSG) is a ground-breaking futurist group. 

Our aim: 

To provide education and support to the St. Paul’s Parent Community so we can navigate a rapidly advancing uncertain and 

technological future. 

Our four areas of focus: 

1. Futurism – what does the future hold for you and your family (how can we prepare – education and practically)? 
2. Networking - Building Parent Networks and Support Groups | connecting and sharing ideas and knowledge 
3. Education – Educating ourselves by accessing knowledgeable key note speakers and presenters 
4. Engagement – being a conduit for parents and the school to better engage with each other to provide the best education 

for our children.   

Interested parents are strongly encouraged to join. For the group to realise its full potential we need diversity of parents and 
backgrounds from Technologists, Counsellors, Gardeners, Educators, Self Defence experts, Grandparents, stay at home 
parents etc. Everyone is welcome. 

Our inaugural AGM will be followed by a General Meeting.  

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 
Sarah Gover 
Parent Connect Supporters Group  
0430082865 
  
 

SUPPORTER GROUPS 

http://www.theassociatedschools.com.au/uploads/documents/1-Results-Cricket.pdf
https://www.stpauls.qld.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2019/03/CSG-Newsletter-No-2-of-2019.pdf

